
         ELECTION NOTICE     
 

 
At the Ladies Auxiliary Membership Meeting on Wednesday, 22 March, 2023 first 
round of nominations for the elected officer positions of the Auxillary will be 
opened.   
 
The elected Officer Positions are:   

• Commander  

• 1st Vice  

• 2nd Vice  

• 3rd Vice  

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 

• Chaplain 

• SEC Representative   
 
As a member you may ensure that the Ladies Auxiliary remains active by taking 
some of the following actions: 
 
1. Talk to other members and encourage them to become more involved in the 

Auxiliary activities by running for a Officer position of which they are qualified. 
2. Consider seeking one of the positions. (Every member of the Auxiliary can 

perform some of the duties.) 
3. When you have accomplished the above actions, announce your intention to 

seek office or, nominate the member(s) you have talked to and ensure that they 
are willing to accept the nomination at the Meeting on March 22, 2023, or 
election night April 26, 2023. 

 
 
 
Marie Bradford 
Ladies Auxiliary President 


